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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act says that a person's immigration or citizenship status does not matter to get a
license from the state to do a job or to get some benefits from the state. The Act also says that a
person does not have to use a SSN. (Flesch Readability Score: 73.1).

Prohibits a professional licensing board from denying issuance of an authorization issued by the
professional licensing board to an individual based solely on the individual's immigration or
citizenship status. Prohibits a professional licensing board from disclosing an applicant's or
licensee's Social Security number, federal individual taxpayer identification number or federally
issued identification number except for specific purposes. Provides that an individual may not be
denied a state or local public benefit based solely on the individual's immigration or citizenship
status.
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